City of Nashville
Mayor Larry Dunaway

426 N Main St
Nashville, AR 71852

February 14, 2023

ADEQ

Attn: Water Quality Enforcement
Division of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

Re: Unpermitted Discharge Nashville WWTP
Permit #0021776 AFIN: 310036
To whom it may concern,
The unpermitted discharge reported on February 9, 2023 stopped on Monday February 13,
2023 at 7:00 am. The overflow was due to an excessive rainfall event of 4.52 inches. The

overflow is estimated to be 28 gpm or 4 million gallons over a period of 96 hours.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call my office at 870-845-7400.

Sincerely,
Mayor

City of Nashville
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